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MEDIA RELEASE 

IMPACTS OF CURRENT RAINFALL 

Coonamble Shire Council advises all drivers in the area to use caution if using the highway and 
other sealed roads, especially at flooded causeways and at other locations where water is 
crossing the road or pooling on it. 

All unsealed roads throughout the Local Government Area are closed to all traffic. 

While rain is expected to ease from Friday onwards, water will still drain across roads throughout 
the coming week, and drivers should continue to anticipate water across roads at causeways.  

Coonamble Waste Management Facility and all sports grounds throughout the area are also 
closed. 

Council will issue updates as conditions change. 

Bruce Quarmby 
Acting General Manager 


